
 

 

 

 

                                         

                        Fulbright Scholar Program Workshop 
 

 
 

Discover how you can make an impact abroad 
 

Brooklyn College 
State Lounge (5th Floor, Student Center) 

Thursday, March 8, 2018 
12:15 – 2:15 PM 

 

Peter Raucci, Outreach and Recruitment Specialist at the Council for International Exchange of 
Scholars (CIES) will offer a workshop on the Fulbright Scholar Program for administrators, faculty 
members, and professionals.  

 

Topics covered in the workshop include: 

 Opportunities for teaching, research, and flexible initiatives in more than 125 countries 

 Tips on how to craft a competitive application, including how to make contacts abroad and 
choosing the right country and award for you 

 Ways to increase your campus’s international profile by hosting a Fulbright Visiting Scholar 
through the Outreach Lecturing Fund and Scholar-in-Residence Program 

 Brooklyn College faculty will also share their experiences with the Fulbright Scholar Program 

 

Interested faculty and administrators are encouraged to attend this workshop. 
Lunch will be provided! 

 

To reserve a seat, please contact the Office of the Associate Provost for Faculty and Administration 
using this RSVP form or by e-mail at apfa@brooklyn.cuny.edu.  
 

Space is limited. Please RSVP before March 2nd. This workshop is open to all members of the Brooklyn 
College community and faculty from other CUNY campuses. 

https://goo.gl/forms/By08GdsYU8ciEVo02
mailto:apfa@brooklyn.cuny.edu

